
 

 

Office of the Principal 

Bethune College 

Govt. of West Bengal 

181, Bidhan Sarani, Kolkata - 700 006 

 

No. 327 / BC                                                                             Date: 23.09.2025 

 

NOTICE 

 

It is hereby notified for the information of all concerned that, in pursuance of 

Government of West Bengal, Higher Education Department Memo No. 699-

HED-17014(99)/186/2025-CS SEC dated 23.09.2025, the College will remain 

closed on 24th and 25th September 2025. 

Accordingly, the Puja Vacation is preponed to commence from 24.09.2025 

instead of the earlier notified date. 

All concerned are requested to take note of the same. 

 

                                                                                 Sd/- 

                                                                                         Principal                                                                                              

Bethune College                                                                                    


